
 

Lund, 26 August 2020  

To whom it may concern 

Recommendation Letter  

Mr. Dalibor Belic has joined the main ofBice of Trans Europe Halles (Lund, Sweden) from 
February 2020 until August 2020. Trans Europe Halles (www.teh.net) is a European 
network of grassroots cultural centers and has 129 members.  

Dalibor Belic came to join the ofBice of our network with the ‘Erasmus for Young 
Entrepreneurs’ programme and stayed with us for six months. Dalibor is a very bright 
person, with a sharp mindset. He is structured, strategic and well organised, keeping 
track of his tasks and timings which go along with it. His stories and knowledge were a 
great asset to the team. He never loses his patience and proactivity. During his stay, the 
Covid-19 crisis broke out and Dalibor has always stayed optimistic, realistic and 
constructive, despite the highly challenging circumstances.  

During his time at Trans Europe Halles, Dalibor has worked on improving our data 
systems and architecture; contributed to the team meetings and strategy of the 
membership of Trans Europe Hales; updating some content on and back-end issues of 
the website.  

I can recommend Dalibor highly and I wish you good luck with his talents when you 
decide to hire him.  

In case you would need more information from me, my email is mieke@teh.net and 
phone: +46738477521  

Sincerely, 

Mieke Renders 

Managing Director of Trans Europe Halles
Trans Europe Halles | Stora Södergatan 64, 222 23 Lund, Sweden | www.teh.net
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